July Scrabble Group Report

This month’s meeting was at Lillian’s on 14th July. There were eight of us this month, so we split into two teams
of four. Team 1 was made up of Jeanette, Paula, Judith and Regina; Judith won this game with a score of 228,
including a 7 letter word RINGERS. Team 2 was made up of Phil, Ray, Monica and Lillian; Ray won this game
with a score of 213.

We stopped for refreshments of tea, coffee, biscuits and a homemade Victoria Sponge; delicious. In the second
rounds the two winners and runners up made the first team, so Ray, Phil, Judith and Regina played together,
Judith won this game with a score of 168. The second game was played with Jeanette, Paula, Lillian and Monica;
Lillian and Jeanette tied for first place with a score of 156.

Well done to Judith for winning her two games and thank you to Lillian for hosting this month and for the
refreshments. Next month’s meeting will be held at Jeanette’s.

Ray Thompson



